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NORTH SLOPE BOROUGH 
POLICE DEPARTMENT 
P.O. Box 470 
Utqiaġvik, Alaska 99723 
Phone: 907-852-0311 
Fax: 907-852-0318 
 
                                                                                               Jeffrey R. Brown, Chief of Police 

 
 
March 3, 2021 
 
Honorable Mike Dunleavy 
Governor of Alaska 
Office of the Governor 
P.O. Box 110001 
Juneau, AK 99811-0001 
 
 
Governor Dunleavy, 
 
With the recent announcement of the Anchorage Police Department Chief Justin Doll's 
intent to retire, I’d like to submit my interest in filling his role on the Alaska Police 
Standards Council (APSC) which expired on March 1, 2021.  I have been in law 
enforcement for over 20 years, with the last 15 in Alaska.  I have served with the 
Department of Public Safety (DPS) as both an investigator with and later supervised the 
Office of Professional Standards, and in various leadership positions with the North 
Slope Borough Police Department where I have served the last three years as the Chief 
of Police. 
 
In your recent State of the State address you once again made it clear that the safety of 
all Alaskans is your top priority, and that is the goal that I have worked tirelessly towards 
over the last several years with the many professionals that work for the North Slope 
Borough Police Department and it has been an honor to lead these brave men and 
women as Chief of Police. 
 
Professionalism within law enforcement is an essential value to ensure the public’s trust 
remains in Alaska’s law enforcement agencies.  The APSC is paramount to 
professionalism within the profession by holding all prospective and certified persons 
and agencies to a high standard.  It would be an honor to serve you and all Alaskans as 
a council member with the APSC.  Thank you for your time and consideration.            
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey R. Brown 
Chief of Police  


